
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Brian Pedrotti, Community Development Director 
  
BY:  Andrew Perez, Planning Manager 
   
SUBJECT: Consideration of Amendments to Title 16 of the Arroyo Grande 

Municipal Code Regarding a Safe Parking Ordinance; Development 
Code Amendment 23-001; Location - Citywide 

 
DATE: May 2, 2023 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Planning Commission continue the public hearing to a date 
certain of May 16, 2023, to allow staff additional time to finalize the ordinance for the 
Commission’s consideration. The project will be noticed again in advance of the May 16, 
2023, public hearing. 
 


